
30 May 2014

Dr. Christopher K. Walker

The University of Arizona

933 N. Cherry Ave.

Tucson, AZ 85721

Dear Chris,

I acknowledge that I am identified by name as Co-Investigator to the investigation enti-

tled “10 meter Sub-Orbital Large Balloon Reflector (LBR)” that is being submitted by Prof.

Christopher K. Walker to the NASA Research Announcement NNH14ZOA001N, and that I

intend to carry out all responsibilities identified for me in this proposal. I understand that the

extent and justification of my participation as stated in this proposal will be considered during

peer review in determining in part the merits of this proposal. I have read the entire proposal,

including the management plan and budget, and I agree that the proposal correctly describes

my commitment to the proposed investigation.

For the purposes of conducting work for this investigation, my participating organization is

The University of Arizona.

This project represents a bold new advance in the capabilities of terahertz astronomy. I look

forward to the opportunities and challenges that LBR will provide.

Best regards,

Dr. Craig A. Kulesa

Associate Astronomer

The University of Arizona


